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On Friday, July 28, 2008 at approximately 11:30 A.M., an unknown male entered 
and robbed the Wachovia bank located at 1489 Southeast 17 Street. 
 
According to detectives, the suspect entered the bank wearing a yellow polo 
shirt, blue cargo shorts, and a baseball cap.  The suspect approached a bank 
teller with a note.  The note implied that he was armed and demanded money.  
The teller complied with the request and turned over the cash to the suspect. 
 
The suspect has been described as a white male, 5’6”-5’7”, and medium build.  
The suspect fled in an unknown direction.  Anyone with information on the 
identity of the suspect or with information regarding this robbery is encouraged to 
contact Detective Amy Hoover at 954-828-5914 or Broward County Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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